
Rep. Quinn,

From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Rick Quinn <rick@rqasc.com>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/14/2016 5:11:01 PM
Subject: Veto 7 - Confederate Relic Room Talking Points

Attachments: VETO 7.Confederate Relic Room.pdf
Executive Order 2013-09.pdf
Director Adams Letter.Veto 7.pdf

I have attached the background information for Veto 7 relating to the Confederate Relic Room relocation study. I 
have also attached the letter from Director Adams and the Executive Order for your review. Please let us know if you 
have any questions. We hope to see you at the briefing at 11:00 AM tomorrow in the Governor's Conference Room. 
Thank you for all of your help and support.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Cell: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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